
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 10/5/2010 9:51:53 AM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: reduction of protest period PG&E AL 3155-G 3739-E

Jane,

Below is the CPUC notice we discussed reducing the
protest period on PG&E AL 3155-G/3739-E. Please let me know if you
have any questions. PG&E is to notify the AL service list of this change.

Thank you,

Eugene Cadenasso

CPUC - Energy Division

703-1214

From: Myers, Richard A.
Sent: Monday,
October 04, 2010 4:40 PM 
To: Brown, Olivia;
'PGETariffs@pge.com'
Cc: Fitch, Julie A.; Kahlon, Gurbux; Cadenasso, 
Eugene; Mulligan, Jack M.; Aguilar, Arocles 
Subject: reduction of 
protest period PG&E AL 3155-G 3739-E

Hello Olivia:

In order to expedite PG&E Advice
Letter (AL) 3155-G/3739-E (San Bruno Bill Relief), the Energy Division of the 
California Public Utilities Commission is reducing the protest and reply period,
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pursuant to Section 1.3 of General Order 
96-B. The Director of the CPUC's
Energy Division has authorized the reduction of the protest and reply period 
in order to facilitate the disposition of
PG&E's AL request to provide immediate bill relief to customers affected by 
the gas pipeline explosion occurring at San Bruno.

Protests to the AL are due no iater than October 
11,2010. PG&E's
reply to any protests are due no iater than October 13, 2010.

PG&E shall immediately notify the AL 
3155-G/3739-E service list about these 
changes.

Please contact me (415-703-1228) or Eugene Cadenasso (415-703-1214) 
if you have any questions.

Richard Myers, Supervisor

Energy Division
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